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Due to our commitment to open RFC Standards, Finjan supports ICAP Clients
which are based on the common RFC standard. (RFC 3507).

It is the obligation of the respective ICAP client vendor to ensure that he/she is
acting in accordance with these standards. The ICAP client vendor is also
responsible for fixing any possible technical issues, if required.

Sincerely yours,

Werner Thalmeier
Vice President, Products
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